
 

The Kentucky Education
Association is the

preeminent voice for
quality public education. 

We unite, organize and
empower members to

advocate for themselves
and to ensure a quality

public education for every
Kentucky student.
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November 28, 2018

Dear Member,
We are quickly coming to the end of
2018. This has certainly been a year to
remember (pun intended)! As I reflect on
the past several months, I offer these
thoughts: 

We continue to be attacked by many who
don't understand the significance of what KEA has done for
public education over the more than 160 years we've been in
existence. The reason they attack us is because the 42,000
members of KEA are indeed, powerful. We are a loud voice
for public education and all that it entails.

KEA is an organization that has one purpose- to be the
preeminent voice for quality public education. We will not be
deterred by those who think otherwise. We will not have our
collective voices silenced by those who have never walked in
our shoes. We will always defend and protect what is best for
the students of Kentucky.

Students deserve quality personnel, safe facilities, and
resources to succeed in an everchanging world. These are the
things KEA cares about. We show this by advocating for the
rights of public school students and employees that are
dictated by our Kentucky Constitution. 

We appreciate the fact that you choose to be a member of
KEA. We take that choice very seriously and work hard every
day to advocate on your behalf.

California NEA Members devastated by fire and floods

I'm sure like me, you have watched the news and seen the
devastating impact the fires in California had on communities
and families. Some of those impacted are CTA and NEA
members. NEA has provided information to members in
qualifying areas regarding the NEA Member Benefits Disaster
Relief Assistance program. Given the magnitude of these
fires, I recognize that some of our members might want to
aid by making a donation. Donations can be made to the CTA
Disaster Relief Fund by sending a check made payable to: CTA
Disaster Relief Fund 1705 Murchison Drive Burlingame, CA
94010 
More information about CTA's Disaster Relief Fund can be
found at www.CTAMemberBenefits.org/drf or you can share
this flyer on email or post a hard copy on bulletin boards at
your worksite.

http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001mqqG77cDvQkz5ZIPDVEL-b95TN6xKJ4A3vbeamBBFuZOOYY5ddDhUwEdh_E6Yg6U85fLfocpNqMhkXi9XVUKPIIAFsotAjsmehkybfIf9owrzKEYxelXyVTc0DiOCZCDWZH88wQvmWdxAAvYD_Pt2nZ8tDJ0yCdgga9Qe08F28QMeaO9RF_k3_jK4tVHUAnF8jug5kUI5f0=&c=&ch=
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001mqqG77cDvQkz5ZIPDVEL-b95TN6xKJ4A3vbeamBBFuZOOYY5ddDhU_AAZffUGerdsYem1oQrpXwEhlRp-0VPf3Zl5LzJnlN5io_u6xWnNeYf-7GpfZd6ZP3nVnjb2ZRUEjl-8j79BezjM05rY4JAs2gzY_zMEcIBcwEtBjuGp_fLJKU1ezKS_vh31zd3976HkMTKDyXYi-i3Pxf0agqkgfogt-2ZrWiSpVsIseIC-WQ=&c=&ch=
https://visitor.r20.constantcontact.com/email.jsp?m=1104230179002
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001mqqG77cDvQkz5ZIPDVEL-b95TN6xKJ4A3vbeamBBFuZOOYY5ddDhU1dJ5JYo3rgDa0A-hTgCrP-Ykb6ewTT4yAI_nC2R7-HC5GG6liLIJPn0CQbE7e_XI8A26vmxUei2fry6kTXLj1x22zH2TOelSIzD5yxEmCTiFz6Wk6-sha6wphrj13Uq-cDGy0VHLnck&c=&ch=
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001mqqG77cDvQkz5ZIPDVEL-b95TN6xKJ4A3vbeamBBFuZOOYY5ddDhU1dJ5JYo3rgDXOgb9x9RcCOEqG_bP7Xy9brZLvzWPBZxkU6OgVehkHKd40YRRT9F_TvuA2_pRu5Ey1FBHlj8INipaY56aLFQbwqzWkoehpy8a_iN00kfIx1eYx0uJmv_-u_U0tXsfx_-7VUhhnIqNtLL4o4mGGpDvpOYV4oHtXSpQ9maE6L9aZKyY-4iTgemeShaUcjGVp7P&c=&ch=


Public School Employees can take advantage of KY State
Park Discounts

Take advantage of the Kentucky State Parks' Commonwealth
Connection program which offers you reduced rates on lodge
rooms and cottages at 11 resort parks, plus cottages at John
James Audubon State Park. The discount is for all public
employees, state, local and federal, as well as government
retirees. It also applies to public school system employees and
retirees. Click here for a flyer with more details.

Save the Date

 

NOV. 30 KEA Local Delegate Election form for the
Delegate Assembly due
to Valerie.leathers@kea.org

DEC. 15 KEA Ethnic Minority Aspiring Educator
Scholarship Application Deadline

DEC. 19-JAN.
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KEA Offices CLOSED for Holiday Break

Sincerely,

Stephanie Winkler
KEA President
401 Capital Ave
Frankfort, KY 40601
1-800-231-4532
www.kea.org

http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001mqqG77cDvQkz5ZIPDVEL-b95TN6xKJ4A3vbeamBBFuZOOYY5ddDhU1dJ5JYo3rgDnhzS7s-FNZ7Qim7IX0kthNDNLxcRnOWmpEN3-B-gaKJ1JZ-0IE3mPu-YRqwA9-8tpsov40uMTLIYfKVCibuDEs2YMXnCKoxdXGz5wfeNS5-9Fh_ecYgTcy6RtMBkDX6pSA07jm_f1HH-OcK3WoqB18h51y_96QDogWSrKafQSxTNIEM0bf3ZpB9SEPkXWj6bHzR9ehsi6P4=&c=&ch=
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001mqqG77cDvQkz5ZIPDVEL-b95TN6xKJ4A3vbeamBBFuZOOYY5ddDhU1dJ5JYo3rgDAj9APWDVruXJF4gcIF5XGB2BvtvxNXXlLwMz3ETL8ygn1s1-lYcM22rQFWaBw641zlj-MNelQDqnzloSjwUEuLft_c3PO8yTWuTTE9oAEKRAf5dH46r3uJILPXwCcnhtSIYkl3_SPZ0=&c=&ch=
mailto:Valerie.leathers@kea.org
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